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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING THE
INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “REPORT OF THE CHAIR OF THE STYLE COMMITTEE” 
ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
PERMANENT COUNCIL SCHEDULED FOR JULY 21, 2010

PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note 7-5-M/466

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States — Secretariat of the Permanent Council — and has the honor to request the inclusion of the topic “Report of the Chair of the Style Committee” on the agenda of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for July 21, 2010.

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States — Secretariat of the Permanent Council — the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., July 16, 2010.

To the General Secretariat

of the Organization of American States 

 −Secretariat of the Permanent Council−
Washington, D.C.-
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